
 

 

 

                                                                                 
 

                          29th October 2019 
 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

 
This is to tell you about an exciting morning of activities we have planned for Year 6 
pupils from across the Academy Trust tomorrow. We are participating in a STEM Day, 
giving students an opportunity to partake in activities involving  aspects of science, 
technology, engineering and maths.  It is also an opportunity for children from all four 
schools to work together while taking part in a number of fun and challenging activities. 
 
 

 

Children from each site will leave school at approximately 9.30am and either walk to one 
of the schools, or get the 468 bus. They will be accompanied by their teachers and 
teaching assistants. Travel is free for them so no money is needed. The morning will 
consist of a quick warm-up followed by a science challenge. The challenge will involve 
children having to use resources to create the most stable bridge that they can. They will 
need to work as part of a team and apply their scientific knowledge in order to win the 
competition. After a short break, the next activity will be ‘Big Maths’ in which the children 
will need to work out how many blades of grass there are on their school field. The 
activities are designed to be fun and interactive, whilst also challenging them to use their 
existing skills in various subjects. The children will then be returning to their respective 
schools at 12.00pm so that they are back in time for lunch.  
 

We look forward to updating you with photographs on the website. 
  

 
Thank you, 
 

                 
 
     
 

                   The Year 6 Team  
 


